THE WHITE HOUSE

Thank you for writing about the acts of war committed against the United States on September 11. In the face
of this evil, our country remains strong and united, a beacon of freedom and opportunity to the rest of the world.

Our Government continues to function without interruption. Our intelligence, military, and law enforcement
communities are working non-stop to find those responsible for these acts. We will make no distinction between the
terrorists who committed these acts and those who help or harbor them.

We must remember that our Arab and Muslim American citizens love our Nation and must be treated with
dignity and respect. Americans of every creed, ethnicity, and national origin must unite against our common enemies.

Since these terrible tragedies occurred, our citizens have been generous, kind, resourceful, and brave. I encourage
all Americans to find a way to help. Web sites like LibertyUnites.org can serve as a resource for those wanting to
participate in the relief efforts.

I deeply appreciate the support and prayers of so many Americans. God bless you and your family,

47

and God bless America.
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